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Hello again 

It's time for our meeting and as we 
know, this is our yearly business 
meeting. 

I encourage everyone to be present. 
It’s time for election and show results 
also. We had great shows and lots of 
positive comments on our shows.  A 
big thank you to everyone who made 
the weekend a success.  

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
Honoring Mary James was a very 
special event with so many of her 
family present. This was a good day 
for all involved. Again thanks to 
everyone who made this day possible.  

On Friday we had another special 
guest, Rick the K-9, purchased for the 
Greenville County Sheriff’s Office. He 
wasn't certified then but has been 
since. I think you all will be proud of 
him. 

Be safe and be at our meeting. 

Blake  

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 I hope everyone enjoyed our show in July and will have lots of brags to report. 

A great big congratulations goes to member Jan Keith as she and her dog “Lil 
Rebel Rouser” received their very first obedience title in the Beginner Novice 
Class A. Way to go Jan! 

Glenn Amorosia has returned home from the Mayo Clinic after having some 
recent surgery on his cervical spine and is recovering very well. Sandra is keeping 
busy with four week old puppies so she has plenty of work keeping hubby calm 
and resting and puppies happy!! Get well soon Glenn! 

Please keep Beverly Krautler and her husband Robert Krautler in your prayers 
and thoughts. Robert has been ill and battling a progressive medical issue for 
some time with great determination and bravery but now his health is declining 
and he is in the care of hospice. This year they have moved from Taylors, S.C. To 
Anderson to be close to their children so we do not see them as much at the 
meetings. Please give them a call or send a note as I know it would be greatly 
appreciated. 

 If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. 

Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for 
a friend in need. 

mailto:wardbk50@
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Show Chair Report Kris Harner   

 GKC Members 
 
Thank You to all of you who stepped up to help put on another fantastic show.  I had so 
many people come up and tell me what a great job I did, and every time I told each 
person, it is a team effort and we couldn’t do any of it without the team and the club 
members.  I honestly feel that this cluster works so well because all of us working 
together to put on these shows, I am proud to be a part of this cluster. 
 
Dawn, wow you hit a home run with our trophies.  There were so many people talking 
about how beautiful the trophies were and the owner handlers were absolutely in awe of 
those group trophies.  There wasn’t a single owner handler that was trying really hard 
for BEST. They all wanted that ribbon. Hope you are up to another year of hitting that 
home run. 
 
Each show brings attention to areas that we could improve, I am happy to always learn 
about something else. This year was no different with a few hiccups, but all of those 
hiccups were minor and what we learned to improve is just icing on the cake. 
 
Another show down, on to the next. I know with everyone pitching in to help, we will 
continue to have great shows. 
 
Kris Harner 

K9 Rick 
  

 

K9 Rick, who was purchased for the GCSO by the club, was at the show on Friday. 

More photos of Rick, are on our website at: 

 http://www.greenvillekc.org/index.php/photos/k9-rick 

http://www.greenvillekc.org/index.php/photos/k9-rick
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Greenville KC Match 2015 
Please join us at our Fall 2015 All Breed and 

Obedience Match! 

When: September 19, 2015 
Where: 559 E Suber Rd, Greer SC.  
 
The gates will open for Registration at 8:30 am. 
Judging to commence at 11:00 am.  

 

Pre-entry: $6.00 per entry... Entry day of match is $8.00.  
DEADLINE FOR PRE-ENTRY IS September 14, 2015. 
 

AKC sanctioned classes offered:  
 
Junior Showmanship  
Puppy 3-6mo, 6-9 mo, 9-12 mo, Open 
Beginner Novice A & B, Novice A & B, Graduate Novice, Open A & B, 
Graduate Open, Utility A & B 

 

From I85  
Exit 56  
 
SC-14 W 
(Towards 
Greer) 
 
Turn Left on 
Suber Rd 
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Greenville KC Match 2015 

September 19, 2015 

Entry Form 

Breed: _______________________________________________ Sex: _________  

Dogs Name: ________________________________________________________  

Owner: ____________________________________________________________  

Address:___________________________________________________________  

Phone: ________________________ Email_____________________________  

Conformation class:  

Puppy 3-6 _____  Puppy 6-9 _____  Puppy 9-12 _____  Open ______  

Obedience class: 

Beginner Novice A _____           Open A   _____           

Beginner Novice B _____      Open B   _____ 

      Novice A _____ Graduate Open  _____ 

      Novice B _____     Utility A  _____ 

   Graduate Novice _____    Utility B  _____ 

Pre-entry: $6.00 per entry... Entry day of match is $8.00. 
(Make checks out to: Greenville Kennel Club) 

DEADLINE FOR PRE-ENTRY IS September 14, 2015 

 
Mail Completed Entries with Fees to:   

Debbie Walker 208 Grey Rd, Pelzer SC 29669  
 

For more information email : DJWalker09@bellsouth.net 

mailto:DJWalker09@bellsouth.net
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Members’ Brags  

 
Jan Keith 
 
At the Greenville show, Jan and her dog, Lil Rebel Rouser, got their first title, 
Beginner Novice A 
 
Carol Morgan 
 
ASCA/AKC Slydrocks Sway'd Bi Money, "Cash", passed his Canine Good 
Citizen Test on August 4, 2015 at The Puppy Nanny's Place, Simpsonville, SC. 
So he is now Slydrocks Sway'd Bi Money, CGC! Many thanks to his ASCA Hall 
of Fame breeder, Donna Doubler of Plantersville, TX for this wonderful boy! 
 
Jamie Hootman 
 
Cooper - CH Valleywood Flew the Coop got select dog at Greenville for 2 more 
GCH points! 
 
Sam Metzger 
 
Metzgers French Bulldog's Joys & Metzgers Cash On Hand won a 3 point major 
at the Greenville Friday show. 
 
Lynn Cone 
 
Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier, Raelyn Jewel Of The Nile, "Niles" 
Piedmont Kennel Club, Saturday July 25, Judge: Desmond Murphy 
WD/BW 4 pt. Major 
Bred by Lynn Cone, Owned by Lynn Cone and Chuck Farrington 
 
Debbie Miller 
 
Demi's Shih - Debbie Miller 
Proudly announces that Ch. Docura's Glamorous Life At Demi's won a 5 pt major 
on July 11th in Mississippi and then completed his AKC championship with a 4 pt. 
major and Best of Breed in Greenville on July 23rd. "Cash" is 11 months old and 
the sweetest Shih Tzu I know. 
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Debbie Miller- continued 
 
Demi's Shih Tzu is excited that "Snitch" won his 1st point in Greenboro today!  
Docura's Kiss and Tell at Demi's.   Love my "little Snitch". 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Jumper 
 
My American Hairless Terrier, Stoneybrook's Wudnshu Stella , went BOB at the 
Piedmont Kennel Club on Thursday and Friday at the Greenville Kennel Club Show. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  Members’ Brags  - Continued 
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Bob and Nancy Vandiver 
 
"Bob and Nancy Vandiver's Silver GCH. Mistel's Can Can won back to back 
Group Ones again this past weekend.  That's the 5th time that she has earned 
back to back Group Ones.   She has 13 Group Ones and 30 Group Placements for 
2015, retaining her position as a Top Ten Doberman." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Members’ Brags  - Continued 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greenville Kennel Club Shows were dedicated to the memory of Carroll James and in honor of his wife 

Mary.  Carroll and Mary were instrumental in the success of our Club and our sport. We were honored that Mary 

and her family were able to attend. 

 

More photos of Mary and her family are on our website at: 

http://www.greenvillekc.org/index.php/photos/james-family-at-2015-show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett, 
Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC is on August 18, 2015 
Blake Roulette - President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Bob Vandiver– 1st Vice President  

rlvandiver@charter.net 
  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Mary James and Family      At our 2015 Show 
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